Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our community’

Winter Recess for ECE classes and West Central School

Classes at the Early Childhood Centers and West Central School with
the Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities will be on
Winter Recess from December 20, 2021 to December 31, 2021.
Classes will resume on January 3, 2021. Administration, Service
Coordination and other 12 month offices of the Board will be open on
all days except December 24, 2021 and December 31, 2021.

We wish everyone a safe and enjoyable holiday season and extend
our thanks and best wishes as we prepare for a new year!

Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities | 2879 Johnstown Road, Columbus, OH 43219

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | About Constant Contact

Sent by newsbits@fcbdd.org



https://ocali.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bd3743bdcb66be2dc0a49a703&id=6bb4cbda1f&e=497aa644cf
https://em-ui.constantcontact.com/em-ui/em/page/em-ui/$%7bunsubscribe%7d
https://em-ui.constantcontact.com/em-ui/em/page/em-ui/$%7bupdateLink%7d
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:newsbits@fcbdd.org

